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Newsletter
Letter from the Head 

 

Dear Parent and Carers 

 

I hope you are all well.  

 

I would like to start of this week by congratulating all the year 6s on an amazing residen-
tial trip to London last week.  I won’t go into too many details of the trip, but if you are a 
parent of a year 5 child – please try and chat to some of the y6 parents.  I am sure you 
will hear nothing but positivity and wonderful stories.  It was a pleasure to accompany this 
class of children and their behaviour and attitudes were exemplary.  

 

Next week:  I do hope you can all make the parent drop in on Monday 5th Feb next 
week.  It will be a great opportunity to see your child’s books, have a chat to them about 
their progress and ask them a few questions around their learning – we look forward to 
seeing as many of you as possible.  A notification will be making its way home regarding 
parking and pick up etc.  

 

Next Tuesday is safer internet day.  We will of course be acknowledging and addressing 
this at school, so please do ask your child some questions when they get home.  In a world 
where technology grows at such a pace it is imperative that our children know how to keep 
themselves safe.   

 

That is all from me this week.  Next week is the last week of half term – so I look forward 
to seeing some of you at the Lanner Lion assembly.  Please be reminded that the first two 
days back are inset days, ie the 19th and 20th February – school will be shut.  So the actual 
first day back for the children is Wednesday 21st February.     

 

Have a great weekend all  

Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance  
Group % Attend 

Year 1 97.7 

Year 2 96.0 

Year 3 92.9 

Year 4 95.2 

Year 5 90.3 

Year 6 94.8 

Totals 94.4 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is – Robust  

 

Definition 1: strong, healthy, and full of energy. 

Definition 2: full of high spirits; noisy. 

 

He broke into robust laughter. 

  

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Jacob B, Tommy, Esmae 

Y2: Scarlett, Finley, Harry W 

 Y3: Marcus, Amelia, Kiara 

Y4: Ollie, John, Harvey 

 Y5: Jensen, Charlie D, Layla  

Y6: Vinny, Amelia, Tyler 
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 Monday 5th February  - Parent drop in (book look) 

at 2:30 p.m. Years 1—6 

 Thursday 8th February  - Valentines Disco 

 Friday 9th February —Y3 King Edward Mine Trip 

 Monday 12th—Friday 16th February—Half term 

 Monday 19th & Tuesday 20th February—Inset days 

 Thursday 7th March—World Book Day 

 Friday 29th March—Friday 12th April—Easter        

holidays 

 Monday 6th May—May day bank holiday 

 w/c 24th June.  Sports week – Sports Day—26.06.24 
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Y6 London Trip  

“My favourite part of London was Matilda and the National 

Science Museum” 

Josh Y6 

“My favourite part of London was the Natural 

History Museum” 

Violet Y6 

 “Matilda was my favourite part of London” 

Isabella Y6 

“My favourite part of London was Harry Potter World. It was 

a magical experience!” 

Martha Y6  
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Random fun 

fact of the week!  

Ants don’t have lungs.  

Ants breathe in oxygen through spiracles which are a series of holes lo-

cated on the sides of their bodies.  

Valentine Disco—Tickets on sale 

from the school office. 

Please try and purchase your tickets 

before Thursday. 

£2.50 per child. 

This week’s discussion is: 

Are clouds in, under or above the sky? 

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 


